## ARCHDIOCESE

Telephone: (0121) 236 9090 Fax:

(0121) 212 0171

E-Mail: archbishop@rc-birmingham.org



## OF BIRMINGHAM

ARCHBISHOP'S HOUSE **8 SHADWELL STREET BIRMINGHAM B4 6EY** 

Mrs Christina Stewardson Headteacher Cardinal Wiseman Catholic Technology College Old Oscott Hill Kingstanding Birmingham B44 9SR

27 June 2014

## Dear Mrs Stewardson

I want to thank you and the whole school community for the very warm welcome I received when I came to visit you on 26 June 2014. It was good to be able to see something of the life and activities of Cardinal Wiseman Catholic Technology College and I was very impressed.

Please thank all the young people I met during the visit and, in particular, all those who prepared so carefully for the blessing of the re-furbished chapel.

I was delighted to be given a tour of the school. I am also very grateful to Fr Eamon Corduff for joining us. It was good to meet so many of the staff, the governors and the friends of Cardinal Wiseman. My thanks also for the welcome refreshments and for the chance to spend some time with you all.

Once again, thank you for all that you and your staff have achieved with our young people. I shall keep you all in my prayers and wish you every blessing.

With my kindest wishes and my thanks for all that you do.

Yours sincerely in Christ

+ Bernan Loyley

**Bernard** Longley

Archbishop of Birmingham

Cc

The Rev Eamon Corduff